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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

September 29, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
CLMD-2023- 1 0 5 0

ADDITIONAL PARTICIPANTS TO THE GRAND CLOSING
CEREMONY OF THE BETTER LIFE PROJECT

To: Director III
Chiefs, AD and ESSD, DepEd Regional Office VIII
All Others Concerned

1. In reference to the official communications from the Director and
Representative of the United Nations Educational, Scientific, and Cultural
Organization (UNESCO) dated September 21, 2023, the following DepEd Regional
Office VIII official and personnel shall be at the designated venue of the Grand
Closing Ceremony of the Better Life Project on October 6-7, 2023 in Manila, to

wit:
(a) DR. HARVIE D. VILLAMOR, Chief, CLMD;
(b) MR. ARIEM V. CINCO, AO V, AD; and
(c) ENGR. RYAN JAY L. BAGON, Engr. III, ESSD.
2. Other details are stipulated in the attached communications from the
UNESCO.
3. The provisions of earlier issuances that are consistent with this Memorandum

shall remain in force and in effect.

4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.

YN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
Regional Director| ™

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
RECORDS SECTION, REGIONAL OFFICE NO_ VIH

Enclosures: None
References: As Stated
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
ALS BETTER LIFE PROJECT CONFERENCES
CLMD-APC

Address: Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte Page 1of 1
Telephone No.: (053) 832-5738
Email Address: region8@deped.gov.ph

Website: https://region8.deped.gov.ph
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Dr. Harvie D. Villamor -—

Chief of Curriculum and Leami@_jﬂ/:,,.m_ ; r..ez,s
Management Division 1 B e 800
Department of Education Regloﬁeil

Office VIl
Palo, Leyte

21 September 2023

Ref. JAK/ED/L/23/00506

Subject: Invitation to UNESCO-DepEd-KOICA Cooperation Project Ceremony: Grand
Project Closure on 6-7 October 2023 in Manila

Dear Dr. Harvie D. Villamor,

Under the framework of UNESCO-DepEd-KOICA Cooperation Project (2017-2023): “Better
Life Out-of-School Girls to Fight Against Poverty and Injustice in the Philippines”, | am
pleased to inform you that UNESCO Multisectoral Regional Office in Jakarta is organizing
a closure project event on 6-7 October in Manila.

This Grand Ceremony is a celebration of achievements and milestones of the project in its
implementation and as an activity with high visibility impact for Education sector,
specifically in Alternative Learning System (ALS).

We would be honored to have your presence at the Ceremony, to take place in Manila, the
Philippines. We are pleased to inform you that the Meeting organizer will cover the return
air flight tickets, hotel accommodation, and meals during the period of the ceremony.

Please find enclosed herewith, the concept note and provisional agenda of the event for
your perusal.

Should you have any enquiry or further information, Mr. Remegio Alquitran, National
Project Officer, will be at your disposal through mobile phone: +639952500834 or email at

r.alquitran@unesco.org.

Yours sincerely,

=

Maki Katsuno-Hayashikawa
Director and Representative
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Mr. Ariem V. Cinco ) e
Administrative Officer V| - 53
Department of Education Rewgt —————

Office VIII
Palo, Leyte

Kid -

21 September 2023

Ref. JAK/ED/L/23/0539

Subject: Invitation to UNESCO-DepEd-KOICA Cooperation Project Ceremony: Grand
Project Closure on 6-7 October 2023 in Manila

Dear Mr. Ariem V. Cinco,

Under the framework of UNESCO-DepEd-KOICA Cooperation Project (2017-2023): “Better
Life Out-of-School Girls to Fight Against Poverty and Injustice in the Philippines”, | am
pleased to inform you that UNESCO Multisectoral Regional Office in Jakarta is organizing
a closure project event on 6-7 October in Manila.

This Grand Ceremony is a celebration of achievements and milestones of the project in its
implementation and as an activity with high visibility impact for Education sector, specifically
in Alternative Learning System (ALS).

We would be honored to have your presence and invite you to be the moderator of the Talk
Show session during the Ceremony, to take place in Manila, the Philippines. We are pleased
to inform you that the Meeting organizer will cover the return air flight tickets, hotel
accommodation, and meals during the period of the ceremony.

Please find enclosed herewith, the concept note and provisional agenda of the event for
your perusal.

Should you have any enquiry or further information, Mr. Remegio Alquitran, National Project
Officer, will be at your disposal through mobile phone: +639952500834 or email at
r.alquitran@unesco.org.

Yours sincerely,

V..

Maki Katsuno-Hayashikawa
Director and Representative
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Engr. Ryan Jay Bago o

Regional Engineer 4 Aﬁ&; ,
Department of Educatide. e

Regional Office VIII IV
Brgy Candahug, Palo, Leyte
Philippines

6 September 2023

Ref. JAK/ED/L/23/00506

Subject: Invitation to UNESCO-DepEd-KOICA Cooperation Project Ceremony: Grand
Project Closure on 6-7 October 2023 in Manila

Dear Engr. Ryan Jay Bagon,

Under the framework of UNESCO-DepEd-KOICA Cooperation Project (2017-2023): “Better
Life Out-of-School Girls to Fight Against Poverty and Injustice in the Philippines”, | am
pleased to inform you that UNESCO Multisectoral Regional Office in Jakarta is organizing
a closure project event on 6-7 October in Manila.

This Grand Ceremony is a celebration of achievements and milestones of the project in its
implementation and as an activity with high visibility impact for Education sector, specifically
in Alternative Learning System (ALS).

We would be honored to have your presence at the Ceremony, to take place in Manila, the
Philippines. We are pleased to inform you that the meeting organizer will cover the return air
flight tickets, hotel accommodation, and meals during the period of the ceremony.

Please find enclosed herewith, the concept note and provisional agenda of the event for
your perusal.

Should you have any enquiry or further information, Mr. Remegio Alquitran, National Project
Officer, will be at your disposal through mobile phone: +639952500834 or email at
r.alguitran@unesco.org.

Yours sincerely,

V..

Maki Katsuno-Hayashikawa
Director and Representative




